
Tom Cochran 

CEO and Executive Director 

US Conference of Mayors/USA Funds 

1620 Eye Street, NW 

Washington, DC  20006 

 

Dear Mr. Cochran: 

 

I am delighted that the City of Orlando has been awarded the U.S. Conference of Mayors/USA 

Funds 2016 Education Pathways with a Purpose Award in the amount of $40,000, honoring the 

work that we do to support college readiness and employment among Orlando youth. 

 

Since we intend to invest the funds in our college access, youth employment and My Brother's 

Keeper Orlando programs, and since the Orlando Community & Youth Trust, Inc. (the “Trust”) 

is a non-profit organization affiliated with the City that receives and administers many of these 

types of grants on our behalf, we ask that you make the check out to the Trust. 

 

Again, thank you on behalf of the City of Orlando and its’ residents for your support of this 

important work. 

 

Regards, 

 

 

 

 

Buddy Dyer 

Mayor, City of Orlando 

 

 


